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Middle School Tours for Current 

5th Grade Families
Asheboro City Schools will offer school tours and information 
sessions at North Asheboro and South Asheboro Middle Schools 
during September and November. Current 5th grade students 
and families are encouraged to attend to hear valuable 
information to make for a smooth transition from elementary to 
middle school. 

Tours and information sessions will take place at NAMS and 
SAMS on:
Wednesday, September 27 from 6 - 7 p.m.
Tuesday, November 7 from 6- 7 p.m. 

Asheboro City Board of 

Education Earns Silver 

Bell Award 
The Asheboro City Board of 
Education was presented with the 
2017 North Carolina School Board 
Association Silver Bell Award. The 
Silver Bell Award recognizes boards 
where every member has actively 
worked towards meeting their 12 
hours of training during the July 1 
through June 30 timeframe. 
Chairman Kyle Lamb accepted the 
award on behalf of the board. The 
Silver Bell Award reflects school 
board member's commitment to 
training excellence for the 2016-
2017 NCSBA Academy Year.

AHS Hall of Fame Induction 

Ceremony FRIDAY
Asheboro High School is pleased to 
announce the 2017 Athletics Hall of Fame 
inductees. This is the 14th year of the Hall 
of Fame, first established as part of 
Asheboro City Schools centennial 
celebrations. The official induction will 
take place on Friday, September 29th 
during half-time of the Asheboro High 
School and Southern Alamance football 
game. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 



NCCAT Training Opportunities
North Carolina educators have several opportunities from 
September through January to attend the North Carolina Center for 
the Advancement of Teaching (NCCAT), a recognized national leader 
in professional development programming for teachers. Fall 
registration is open now and can be found at this link –
http://www.nccat.org/programs/calendar-seminars

AHS DECA Kicks Off School Year with Breakfast with a Buddy 

Interest Meeting 
Asheboro High School DECA hosted “Breakfast with a Buddy,” their membership information 
gathering for potential DECA students. AHS DECA Leadership includes Co-Presidents, Andrew Cox 
and Ashley Holland. Miriam Rico and Skyy Nunn serve as secretary and treasurer. Approximately 
30 students attended the meeting. 

Congrats to AHS Students Selected for Student LIFT 
The Student LIFT Class kicked off the 2017-2018 program with an 
Orientation held on September 6th. Student Leadership Information For 
Tomorrow, LIFT, is a program sponsored by the Asheboro/Randolph 
Chamber of Commerce. The program, in its 22nd year, offers twenty-six 
rising high school sophomores and juniors who reside in Randolph County 
the opportunity to learn more about the area through day-long sessions 
following a ropes course. Students from Asheboro High School include: Will 
Clauser; Mary Cate Kovash, Georgia Shipley, and Lauren Smith. 

Way to Go Luke Hurley!
Luke Hurley, an eighth grade student at South 
Asheboro Middle School, placed second in the 
Chemistry division at the North Carolina Science 
and Engineering Fair last March. The event 
featured regional science fair winners from across 
the state. First and second place state winners 
were nominated to compete in the Broadcom 
Master’s Program, a nation-wide science fair for 
middle school students. We are incredibly proud of 
Luke's accomplishments. Way to go!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VnmFwQrx_aY&feature=youtu.be

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HM839LV

Click the link below to hear from the State Superintendent

NC Educator’s Perspective Survey Link 

Randolph Health 
to Host FREE 
Pediatric Speech 
Screening

http://www.nccat.org/programs/calendar-seminars
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VnmFwQrx_aY&feature=youtu.be
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HM839LV


AHS Athletics
Monday, September 25
4 PM Girls Varsity Golf MPC Match SWR Host Home
4 PM Girls Varsity Tennis Southern Guilford High School Away
5 PM Boys Junior Varsity Soccer Williams High School Away
6:30 PM Boys Varsity Soccer Williams High School Away

Tuesday, September 26
4 PM Girls Varsity Tennis High Point Central High School Home
4 PM Coed Varsity Cross Country MPC Meet@Hagan Stone SEG Host 
Away
5 PM Girls Junior Varsity Volleyball Southern Alamance HS Away
6 PM Girls Varsity Volleyball Southern Alamance HS Away

Wednesday, September 27
4 PM Girls Varsity Golf Providence Grove High School Providence Grove 
Host@Forest Oaks CC Away
4 PM Girls Varsity Tennis Williams High School Home
5 PM Boys Junior Varsity Soccer Southwestern Randolph High Home
6:30 PM Boys Varsity Soccer Southwestern Randolph High Home

Thursday, September 28
5 PM Boys Junior Varsity Soccer Southeast Guilford High School Away
5 PM Girls Junior Varsity Volleyball Eastern Guilford High School Home
6 PM Girls Varsity Volleyball Eastern Guilford High School Home
6:30 PM Boys Varsity Soccer Southeast Guilford High School Away
7 PM Boys Junior Varsity Football Southern Alamance HS Away

Friday, September 29
7:30 PM Boys Varsity Football Southern Alamance HS AHS Hall of Fame 
Night Home

Student Accident Insurance Reminder
Do you know a student who could use student accident insurance? There are 
many policies available to families in Asheboro City Schools. Information 
about policies and online enrollment is located on the district’s website under 
“For Parents.” Click here to learn more!

Guardian ad Litem Program 
The Guardian ad Litem program of Randolph County has a great need for volunteers. Could you be a voice for a child in need in Randolph County?
Guardian Ad Litem volunteers advocate for abused and neglected children who are involved in court proceedings. Right now there are many children in 
the custody of the Randolph County Department of Social Services. These children have been removed from their home due to abuse or neglect. Stand up 
today to say, “I am for the Child” and contact Tony Greene at the Randolph Co. Guardian Ad Litem Program at 336-328-3170 or email 
Tony.L.Greene@nccourts.org.  

PTEC Offers Professional Development Opportunities
Program: All Students Can Learn: Developing Inclusive Schools and 
Classrooms
Facilitator: Dr. Pam Williamson, UNCG
Target Audience: School Teams
Program Dates: October 11 and March 9
Program Location: GTCC Conference Center (Don Cameron Campus)

Program: Grade 7-Math 1 (Day One of Three-day Session)
Facilitator: Ms. Stefanie Buckner, NCMAST
Target Audience: Teachers only who can commit to three sessions
Program Dates: September 21, December 6, and March 1
Program Location: GTCC Conference Center (Don Cameron Campus)

Program: Grade 7-Math 1 (Day One of Three-day Session)
Facilitator: Ms. Stefanie Buckner, NCMAST
Target Audience: Teachers only who can commit to three sessions
Program Dates: September 21, December 6, and March 1
Program Location: GTCC Conference Center (Don Cameron Campus)

To read more about what these sessions will cover or to register, please log on 
to ptecnet.org

http://www.asheboro.k12.nc.us/for_parents
mailto:Tony.L.Greene@nccourts.org
http://ptecnet.org/

